
Report on Micro training on “Traffic Distancing” held on 28th 

July 2020 

A Zoom meeting announcing the mega launch of Micro Training on “Traffic 

Distancing” on www.doorihaizaroori.com was held on 28th july2020 by Institute 

of Vocational Studies in collaboration with Bharat Scout and Guide. 

The main objective of training was to highlight the importance of “Traffic 

Distancing”. 

The training was conducted by Mr. Pankaj Sain who stressed upon the preventive 

measures that we are undertaking for our safety from corona-a deadly disease 

causing millions of deaths worldwide. He then raised a very important question, 

which is that if the number of deaths occurring due to road accidents is far greater 

than due to corona, why we are not taking enough measures to combat it? 

The workshop then proceeded with factual information such as 

 Number of deaths being caused by road accidents 

 An increase in the number of deaths by same during lockdown 

 How road accidents are the biggest cause of unnatural deaths  

Several videos showing the present scenario of the condition were helpful in 

understanding the problem better. 

Finally the session talked about the ways to combat the problem via the 2 seconds 

rule or the 3 seconds rule, the MSM (Mirror, Signal and Manoeuvre) method and 

their benefits to us to help decrease the chances of a road accident. 

It was further proceeded by an interactive session where the participants raised their 

questions, concerns and doubts which was addressed by the speaker. 

One can register @www.doorihaizaroori.com to get micro trained on the topic and 

become a micro trainer w.e.f 28th July 2020 to further spread the awareness on the 

topic. 

It was indeed an eye-opener session and very helpful in spreading the awareness 

towards traffic distancing and its implications. 


